
September 22, 2024 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

-------- FROM THE PASTOR -------- 
 
 

Please remember in your prayers Jasper Lakey 
who passed away this week. Jasper was a 

faithful usher here at St. Paul Parish. A Funeral 

Service will be held for him at the Delaware 
City Fire Hall on October 8th at 11:30am. 

 
The Saint Stephen Korean Catholic 

Community of the Diocese of Wilmington and 
St. Paul Parish welcomes the Reverend 

Metodia Jin-Ha Kim (Fr. Kim) to the Diocese of 
Wilmington and to our Parish.  Fr. Kim has 

been assigned as the Chaplain to the Korean 
Catholic community for the next five years and 

will celebrate our 11:00am Korean Sunday 
Mass.  He is a Diocesan Priest from the 

Diocese of Seoul. 
 

I will be away on vacation in Pittsburgh next 
weekend visiting family and friends.  My 

brother Norbertine Priests from Immaculate 

Conception Priory will be celebrating Mass 
when I’m away. 

 

Fr. Dave 
 
 

Saturday Mass 5pm - Sunday Mass 9am 
Daily Mass Monday/Tuesday/Friday at 8:30am 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30pm - Sunday 8:30am 

 
 
 

-------- PARISH NEWS ------- 
 

 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 9/22– 9/29 in loving memory of Harry 
& Helena Moore, Sr. Alice Therese, Souls of 9/11. 
 

SAVE THE DATE - Parish Bazaar, Saturday, November 2 & Sunday, 
November 3, 2024   

 
Your “attic treasures” are very valuable to other people. 

If you are cleaning out your house and have items for the 
White Elephant and Raffle Booths, any Raffle Baskets, 

Theme Basket or Gift Cards, please call Joann 
302.420.1291 or Rosina 302.328.0364.  

 
Appeal for the Homeless Ministry – Our Society of St Vincent de Paul is in 

urgent need of essential items to support those in our community who are 
struggling. We are seeking donations of nutritional shakes, protein and granola 

bars, trail mix, travel-sized tissues, and hand sanitizer. Every donation, no 
matter how small, can provide comfort and care to those in need.  
 

Food Closet – Help us provide essential food items to those in need in our 
community. We’re collecting monetary donations to purchase vouchers for 

bread, milk, and eggs from the Sunset Market downtown. Your generous 
contributions can make a real difference! Please make checks payable to St. 

Paul Parish and use the Special Offering Envelopes located on the 
windowsills. Don’t forget to note “Food Closet” on your envelope. 

 
Parish Offertory Envelopes will be in the last pews of the church next 

week. 
 

If you don't have envelopes but would like 
them, please contact the office during 

office hours.  If you have envelopes and 
don't wish to continue using them, let the 

office know. Thank you! 
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Delaware City 

209 Washington St. 
PO Box 544 
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Pastor 
Fr. David Driesch, O.Praem. 

Deacon 
Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr. 

Rectory Office Staff 
Mrs. Linda Michel 

Christa Scalise 
 

Office Hours  
Monday & Tuesday 

9am – 2pm 
Friday 9am - Noon 

 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday Sept 21 - 5:00pm 
Jason Wallace 

 Sunday Sep 22 - 9:00am 
Mass for the People  

Monday Sep 23 - 8:30am 
Anthony Panebianco  

Tuesday Sep 24- 8:30am 
Helen Brannon  

Friday Sep 27- 8:30am 
Bernadette Piekarski 

Saturday Sep 28 - 5:00pm 
Helen Halan 

Sunday Sep 29 - 9:00am 
Baby Alexsandra Morris  

 

 


